
PREFACE 
 
The Norwegian conference the use of IT I organisations (Nokobit) is a track under the NIKT 
conference. The Nokobit track deals with Information Systems topics and cases, such as 
digitalisation, systems development, IT social media, and IT and sustainability. 
 
Nokobit 2022 received 17 full paper submissions, and accepted 14 for presentation. We 
want to thank all those who submitted a paper to Nokobit 2023. We would also like to give 
our sincere thanks to the program committee members who did the essential job of 
reviewing the submissions.  We hope you will enjoy this year’s version of NIKT, hosted by the 
University of Stavanger. 
 
Jon Iden and Bendik Bygstad 
Nokobit Chairs 


